Special Event Food Truck Policies (What Your Vendor Needs To Prepare For
Before Driving On University Property)

Oil drip pans must be placed underneath food trucks when parked on the campus and
conducting your operation.
Stay on the sidewalks and keep away from the lawn to prevent damaging sprinklers, flowerbeds,
grass, etc.
When driving on campus, speed limit is 10 MPH. Watch out for pedestrians and other traffic
while on campus. A sidewalk permit from Commuter Services is required to drive on
campus sidewalks.
Any damage to campus property will be the financial responsibility of the food truck owner.
Food trucks are only permitted to drive on routes designated by the University.
Food trucks must not impede emergency access.
When electrical outlets are provided, they must be used to limit the use of generators on
campus.
Food trucks must comply with the U/PepsiCo. agreement (80/20 rule). Beverages displayed
for sale must be composed of 80% Pepsi products, the remaining 20% can be competing
beverages, i.e., Coke etc.
Food truck operators must have a Salt Lake County Health Department permit to operate.
Food trucks on campus must have and display an inspection sticker provided by the State Fire
Marshall’s Office. If your vendor needs to obtain a sticker, they can contact Marshal Andrew
(385-261-0359) as a qualified State Fire Marshall Inspector.
Per Utah Public Safety R710-14-6. Inspection Stickers. (1) The SFM will provide inspection stickers to an AHJ.
No other stickers may be used to indicate approval. (2) The food truck operator shall place the inspection

sticker inside the rear most door of the food truck. (3) The inspection sticker is valid for one year from the
date of the inspection.



https://rules.utah.gov/publicat/code_rtf/r710-014.rtf

